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Dear Parents and Carers  
 
 
 
Bike sheds  
Please can I remind all pupils that cycle to school to make sure that their bikes are stored in the bike sheds, and 
are locked up.  Every day this week we have needed to move unsecured bikes from around the school grounds 
to ensure that they are kept safe.     
 
Timetable  
Next week is WEEK B on your lesson timetables.   
 
Science stars of the week  
The pupils below have been awarded Science Stars of the week.  Well done and keep up the good work!   
Arjay 7LP 
Lois 8NP 
Evan 9BT 
Matthew 10BC 
 
Year 7  
Alongside all the hard work in lessons & running around, in social times the Year 7s have had a very busy week!  
 
On Monday we had our first away Athletics event in Winchester. The pupils who represented TEAM TOYNBEE all 
did so very well & were very supportive of each other.  I went along to support them & Mr French & I were both 
very proud.  
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On Wednesday we had a school engagement visit from our Neighbourhood policing team. They fitted in well 
with the football mad Year 7s!  
 

 
 
 
 
On Thursday we had a great turn out for Mrs Osbornes Year 7 Choir, followed by parents evening. It was lovely 
to be able to share with parents about your child’s Toynbee Journey.  
 

 
 
PE  
Another busy week of clubs and fixtures. The next three weeks are the busy end of the athletics season with the 
National Track and Field Cup for Y8/7 & 10/9 boys on Wednesday 23rd, the district championships on Monday 
28th for Y7,8,9&10 boys and girls and then on Thursday 1st July the Hampshire Track Cup for 7 & 9/8 boys and 
girls. We are in the process of organising more cricket and rounders fixtures. Due to the bubble policy I will be 
writing to the parents/carers of selected athletes, to see if any are able to help with transporting athletes to 
fixtures. Some teams are made up of two years groups and only one bubble can use a bus at a time.  
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Year 7 Parents Evening 
Thank you for attending the year 7 parents evening last night which was very successful. If you didn't manage to 
book appointments with all your child's teachers and you would like feedback, please e-mail your child's teacher, 
Miss Burnett (L.Burnett@toynbee.hants.sch.uk) or Miss Murchie (r.murchie@toynbee.hants.sch.uk) 
 
I hope that you have a lovely weekend,  
Matthew  
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